At the August 18, 2020 meeting held virtually, Kent City Schools Board of Education took the
following action:

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:

Heard a report about the revised district calendar. Recognized Kent Displays for
supplying face shields, which were purchased for every staff member and student to
wear with masks.

GENERAL BUSINESS:

Heard financial reports and approved the bills.

Approved resolution to return temporary advances.

Appointed Pamela Ferguson as delegate and Ryan Ferrara as alternate to OSBA Capital
Conference, which will be held virtually.

Approved the 2020-2021 bus stop list.

Reviewed revised district calendar.

Approved contract with Children’s Advantage for school-based counseling and case
manager services.

Approved contract for grant-funded Parent-Mentor Services program.
Approved 2020-2021 handbooks.

Approved remote learning plan for 2020-2021.

Approved agreement with Coleman Professional Services.

Approved agreement for Microsoft licenses.

Approved adoption of OSBA policy regarding face coverings.
Reviewed OSBA policies.

Approved agreement with ESC of Northeast Ohio.

Approved Bond Issue resolution.

Approved revised preschool tuition for 2020-2021.

Approved purchase of hotspots and increase in internet service.
Approved lease of additional classroom with Head Start.

Approved release for purpose of transportation.

Approved donations of $230.

PERSONNEL ISSUES:

Approved appointment of Lauren Happ, grade 2 at Davey.
Approved appointments/transfers of tutors, classified, curriculum study and substitutes.



